
 

Our Class is Y1R 
 

                        

 

 

 
 

We are Mrs Roberts, Mrs. Limer and Mrs. Spencer  
 

 We will be your teachers when you move into Year 1.  

Our Class is Y1R and we are called the Robins. 

Our class motto is to – Reach for the stars! 
 

A few things you need to know are: 
• You will have your own tray in the classroom to keep your things in.  

• Your book bag will go in your tray. 

• You will read at school with the teacher every week in a guided reading 

group.  We love to see comments about your reading at home. 

• You will take home a ‘share with me book’ to read with your family and a 

Reading Record so that they can write how you did.  You get a special 

reading Dojo point for every time you read at home. 

• You can bring water in a named water bottle.  We keep our bottle in a tray 

on the side.  Please only bring in water. 

• Please bring a named P.E. kit in a named bag. 

• We have Busy Bees in Year 1 instead of ‘Special Day’ people.  Two children 

are picked to be Busy Bees each day.  They take the register, stand at the 

front of the line and help to do any important jobs. 

• Homework goes onto Class Dojo every Tuesday to be completed by the 

following week.  You receive Dojo points for completing your homework.  

• We ask for a voluntary contribution of 50p a week, this helps us to pay for 

extra treats for super work and behaviour and for other items that 

enhance our learning for example, baking and planting.  

Please remember to label everything that comes into school! 
 

 

To enter Year 1 you will walk up the veranda ramp on the  

left hand side to enter the first door. 


